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Announcing Don Maryon as  

Upcoming NWBDA President 

NWBDA is excited to announce Don Maryon has joined us 
as our Incoming President. He will assume the President’s 
role on October 1, 2020. We are all excited to have Don on 
our team and we know that his extensive experience with all 
areas of commercial lending, his strong leadership skills, and 
his local and economic development activities will be very 
valuable to NWBDA staff, our lending partners, and the SBA 
504 loan program.  

 

Don has been in banking for 35 years, with 34 of those years 
in lending. His roles have included working as a lender, a 
team leader, and chief credit officer. Don has personally  
partnered with NWBDA in the 504 loan program. He  
recently served as the Commercial Loan Manager with First 
Interstate Bank in Coeur d’Alene. He was the Executive Vice 

President and Chief Credit Officer at Community First Bank prior to their acquisition of 
First Interstate Bank. He has served as a Regional Team Leader and Senior Commercial 
Loan Officer in California prior to moving to the Inland Northwest in 2004.  

 

We are excited to have Don join us as our new President and look forward to witnessing 
his leadership and growth of NWBDA in the future. As soon as travel is possible, Don 
will be touring the areas we serve to meet with all our lending partners. In the interim, 
Don would love to meet you electronically at 509-458-8555, ext. 2125, or through email 
at dmaryon@nwbusiness.org.   
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info@nwbusiness.org 
www.nwbusiness.org 

(509) 458-8555 
(800) 540-1748 (Toll Free) 

Business Development  

Officers 

 

Eastern Washington/ 

Northern Idaho 

Evan Heriot 

eheriot@nwbusiness.org 

(509) 904-5169 

 

Central Washington 

Lisa Vincent 

lvincent@nwbusiness.org 

(509) 469-5040 

 

Western Washington 

Elizabeth Rusnak 

erusnak@nwbusiness.org 

(425) 286-6673 

 

Mark Beppler 

mbeppler@nwbusiness.org 

(425) 505-3263 

 

Southwestern Washington/ 

North Oregon 

Jim Bight 

jbright@nwbusiness.org 

(360) 521-5704 

 

Mike Miller 

mmiller@nwbusiness.org 

(503) 746-1805 

 

Achieving BIG Dreams for SMALL Businesses 

June’s Loan Approvals 

NWBDA approved 7 new  

projects for the total 

amount of $13,938,332.00 

June’s Loan Fundings 

NWBDA funded 6 new  

projects for the total 

amount of $17,189,646.79 

In the month of June, NWBDA helped  

create 17 new jobs in the local communities 

Follow Us on Twitter  
and LinkedIn! 

SBA Tip on Special Purpose Projects: Any business (including affiliates) that has an outstanding debenture 

for a project involving a Limited or Special Purpose Property is required to contribute at least 20% for each  

subsequent project involving a Limited or Special Purpose Property. View the list of Special Purpose Properties: 

https://www.nwbusiness.org/lending-partners/ 

 

Northwest Business Development Association is hiring an Accountant 

Bookkeeper for the Spokane Valley, WA location.  

Benefits Offered: 401K, Dental, Life, Medical, Vision 

Employment Type: Full-Time 

Job Summary: This position is responsible for  maintaining the  

financial books and records functions of NWBDA 

Apply here: https://www.ziprecruiter .com/c/NWBDA/Job/Accountant-

Bookkeeper/-in-Spokane-Valley,WA  
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